From: Gerald R Bogle

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 10:48:50 AM

Gerald R Bogle
30 Berkley St
Merrimack, NH 03054

December 16, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I strongly oppose the Northern Pass project and ask that your office agrees to reject approval of this
project. Northern Pass offers no advantage for New Hampshire and only contributes to the destruction
of the natural environment.

Thank you for your consideration.

GB

Sincerely,
Gerald R Bogle
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